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December 11, 2017

Dear Second Grade Families,
I am writing to inform you that Mrs. Roderique has resigned from her position effective December 22, 2017.  Mrs. Septima Brown will return in January, as your child’s new teacher.  Mrs. Brown has been a member of our community for several years, and has extensive elementary education experience.
To support students through this transition, Mrs. Brown will begin to visit your child’s classroom, and co-teach with Mrs. Roderique before we enjoy winter break.
You may express your well-wishes for Mrs. Roderique to her directly.  If you have questions about this shift in your child’s classroom, please contact me.
Most Sincerely,

Dominique Jefferson
Principal
Dominique_Jefferson@dpsk12.org
7204246072
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